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April 14,  2025 
 
Dear St. Paul’s Families,  
 
The 2025 St. Paul’s High School Grad Committee is hard at work orchestrating the elements that will 
make this year’s Grad Dinner and Safe Grad a truly unforgettable evening.  
 
Set to take place on Friday, June 20 at the RBC Convention Centre, one of the highlights of the 
evening, the “Casino Royale" at Safe Grad promises to be one of the most anticipated activities.  Our 
hope is to provide graduates and their guests an opportunity to take home a variety of prizes as they 
cash in their “casino winnings” for raffle tickets and enter to win.  
 
While the Safe Grad ticket price includes a modest budget to purchase prizing, we kindly invite families 
of this year’s St. Paul’s graduating class to consider making a donation to the prize table. More prizing 
will enable us to offer more opportunities for students and their guests to win and no doubt add to the 
excitement and fun of the evening! 
 
We plan to have all prizes on display in a “rainbow auction” type format where Safe Grad attendees can 
enter to win the items of their choosing. We will gratefully accept any prize donations including, event 
tickets, gift cards (restaurants, fast food, coffee shops, retailers, etc…) or any other items you may feel 
suitable. Cash donations will also be gratefully accepted and used to purchase prizes on your behalf.  
All prize donors, both families and businesses will be acknowledged on signage at the Safe Grad prize 
table.  
 
Prize donations or financial contributions can be dropped off at the school front office any time before 
May 31. Financial contributions should be made payable to St. Paul’s High School re: "Grad Prizes”.    
If you have any questions, or to make other arrangements, please contact this year’s grad chair, Tess 
Bernacki at: tessbernacki1@icloud.com or text 204 930 7170 
 
On behalf of the St. Paul’s High School Grad Committee, we sincerely thank you for your support! 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
Janice Compton & Fran Yadeo  
2025 Grad Communications Co-Chairs 
 
 


